Tim Giesbrecht
President/Secretary
Northern Interior Cruisng Committee Treasury

March 27" 2014

Tim Giesbrecht;

Thank you for choosing me as the recipient of the Northern Interior Cruising Committee
Scholarship no. 103 for $500.00. This award will be very helpful to me in my educational future at the
College of New Caledonia and at the University of Northern British Columbia. | plan to study first year
sciences at CNC before going on to UNBC to get my degree in forestry. | am looking forward to a career
in forestry in my near future.

Sincerely,

Eric Matzner




Tim Pritchard

2652 North Nechako Road
Prince George, B.C.

V2K 5C3
gruntle03@gmail.com

April 8, 2014,
Mr. Gresbrecht,

| was very happy to learn that | was a recipient of the Northern Interior Cruising Committee
Scholarship for $500. | would like to thank you for your generous support towards my forestry

education.

| am a former Locomotive Engi‘neer, a.nd am looking to start a new career in forestry. Currently
in the first year of the Natural Resources Environmental Technology Program at the College of
New Caledonia, | will graduate in the spring of 2015 and become a Registered Forest
Technician. After graduation, | hope to find full-time work in the forest industry to gain field
experience, before pursuing my goal of becoming a Registered Professional Forester. By

awarding me this scholarship, you have helped me be able to concentrate on my education.

Your generosity has helped me reach my goals and has inspired me to help others by giving
back to the community. Hopefully one day | will be in a position to help other students just as

you have helped me. Thank You.

Sincerely,

sy N

Tim Pritchard.




